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November 28, 2012 
 
      
Bayshore Klatt Community Council 
Attn:  Bob Hoffman, President   
VIA EMAIL:   bayklattcc@hotmail.com  
  
Renewal Application – Restaurant Eating Place        

  
    DBA:   A Taste of Thai 
  Owner:  Alaska’s Taste of Thai LLC 
  Location: 11109 Old Seward Hwy., Ste. 6 
  Lic # :  4727 
 
 Renewal Application – Beverage Dispensary 
 
  DBA:   The Bradley House 
  Owner:  Nakada Corporation 
  Location: 11321 Old Seward Hwy. 
  Lic # :  814 
 
 Renewal Application – Package Store 
 
  DBA:   WineStyles 
  Owner:  Fifer LLC 
  Location: 11109 Old Seward Hwy., Ste. 2 
  Lic # :  4732 
 
  
 

Legislation enacted into law on June 6, 1985 requires that the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
provide notice to a "community council" about pending applications for liquor licenses.  AS 
04.11.3l0(b) requires the following two notices: 
           
First -Notice of receipt of application November 28, 2011 
 
The next ABC Board meeting will be  December 5, 2012 
 
Note:  Board meetings and action on applications are governed by AS 04.06.050 and AS 04.11.510 
respectively. 
 



 

This letter serves to provide both notices.  Additionally, under AS 04.21.010 the governing body 
(municipal council or assembly) shall provide notice to you "at least l0 days before the date set for 
municipal action on an application....".  Please contact your municipal clerk for scheduled 

review by the assembly.  Comments you may have about the application should first be 
presented to your local governing body. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

  
Sincerely, 
 

/s/Christine C. LambertChristine C. LambertChristine C. LambertChristine C. Lambert 

Christine C. Lambert 
Licensing & Records Supervisor 
Christine.lambert@alaska.gov   


